
Mitac Digital Technology Corporation 
4F., No. 1, R&D Road 2, Hsinchu Science Park, Hsinchu 30076, Taiwan 

Tel: 886-3-396-1888 ; Fax: +886-3-327-6323 

 

Date: June 22, 2022 

 
FCC Laboratory 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Request for Confidentiality  
FCC ID: P4Q-N672B 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, Public Notice DA 04-1705 of the Commission's 
policy, and to avoid premature release of sensitive information prior to marketing or release of 
the product to the public, we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following 
documents for 180 days after the grant of equipment authorization is issued  
 
 External Photos 
 Internal Photos 
 Test Setup Photos 
 
It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format cannot be granted as 
confidential documents and those information will be available for public review once the grant of 
equipment authorization is issued.  
 
Best Regards,  

 

        
_____________________        
Ruey-Yuan Chen 
Ruey-Yuan.Chen@mic.com.tw 
 


